
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Another busy week at school with visitors coming in and trips out. We have a PD 
day on Monday 2nd December where children are not in school. These days are an 
important part of ensuring that staff are up to date with the latest training and 
stay on top of all of the latest research and developments in education.  

This week in school 

This week Acorns have been taking advantage of the cold weather and thinking 
about the effects that this has on your senses. They have been exploring the 
school grounds and enjoying the trim trail. Nursery have been working on Stick 
man and enjoyed their walk to the post box with their wish lists for Santa. 
Reception have also been out on a walk to the post box to post their wish lists. 
Year 1 have been investigating moving parts during DT lessons and are creating 
Christmas cards. Year 2 have been using spring boards in PE as part of their 
gymnastic routines. Year 3 have had a visit from a drum workshop this week and 
been out to an athletics competition where they did very well. Year 4 have started 
to make their Christmas cards and have been working on their times tables. Year 
5 have been learning about cams. Year 6 have been improving their sewing skills 
in DT lessons so they can complete their Christmas project. 

Parking 

Please ensure that when parking you are considerate of the local residents and 
other road users. Please drive at reduced speeds due to children and parents 
crossing roads that have limited visibility because of the amount of parked cars. 

Christmas Jumpers 

If you have any old Christmas jumpers that you would like to donate to school 
then we would be very grateful, we will then pass these on to families who need 
them.  

Reverse Advent Calendar  

This year we will again be doing a reverse advent calendar. Information for this 
will follow in a separate message.  

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr Sanderson 
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 
Monday 2nd December 

PD Day 

 

Friday 6th December 

School Christmas 

Fair  

5pm – 7pm 

 

Wednesday 11th 

December 

Christmas Dinner 

and Christmas 

Jumper Day 

 

Tuesday 17th 

December 

EYFS performance 

10.30am 

Christmas carols in 

the playground 

2.45pm 

 

Wednesday 18th 

December 

KS1 performance 

2pm 

 

Thursday 19th 

December 

KS2 performance 

1.30pm and 6.30pm 
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